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Vukosi  Glen Mabunda

From: Vukosi  Glen Mabunda

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 9:35 AM

To: Avante

Subject: SANRAL R101 Section 8 Road Upgrade: Availability of the Draft Basic Assessment 

Report

Good Day Hennie, 

 

As per our telecommunication, herewith the link to the report and appendices: https://gladafrica.com/sanral-r101-

dbar/  

 

All comments on the Draft Basic Assessment Report shall be submitted to GA Environment (Pty) Ltd by no later than 

the 16th July 2021 for the attention of Vukosi Mabunda through the use of the following means, Tel: 011 312 2537, 

e-mail: vukosim@gaenvironment.com or environment@gaenvironment.com  

  

Should you have any questions about any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to 

your further participation in the project.  

 

Best Regards, 

 

Vukosi Glen Mabunda 
Geographic Information Systems Specialist/ 

Environmental Assessment Practitioner 
+27 82 048 9840 

 

 

 e:  vukosim@gaenvironment.com  t: +27 11 312 2537/2584 f: +27 11 805 1950 w: www.gladafrica.com 

 

 

From: Avante [mailto t]  

Sent: Friday, June 25, 2021 9:22 AM 

To: Vukosi Glen Mabunda <vukosim@gaenvironment.com> 

Subject: Draft 

 

Good Morning 

As discussed telephonically, kindly let me know the address for the downloading of the draft basic assessment report 

(DBAR) for the propose upgrade of the R101 Section 8. 

(Modimolle). 

Regards 

Hennie van der Merwe 

Hentja  

Tel   : 

Sel   :

E-Pos: 
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